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Comments: This seems like a very big development for such a small area….not to mention the loss of a "quaint

old" Lodge that we have known and visited for many years.

Being so close to the Lake, I have concerns about sewage treatment, and the impact of many more people using

the proposed cabins and area surrounding the lake.

As a concerned citizen of our area about the influx of out of state developers, and increased tourist traffic, I would

think twice about what the benefits could possibly be.

I would hope that there will be a full public disclosure/discussion, and that the majority of public input would be

taken into consideration.

Thank you, 

Linda Johnson, Bigfork


